
Friday 7th June 2019  

Our attendance this week is  95.62% Our attendance target is 96%.  

SCHOOL CALENDER 2019  
 

 Sunday 9th June  

Year 3 First Holy Communion  

Monday 17th June  

Year 2 Mini Sing @ Lillyhall College  

Wednesday 19th June  

Year 1 Walby Farm Park  

Thursday 20th June  

Year 2  Country Dancing   

Monday 24th June  

Cyclewise - Year 6 (all week) 

Year 3 and 4 Aztec Trip  

Wednesday 26th June 

New Starter Meeting 

Thursday 27th  - Friday 28th June  

Year 2 Eskdale Residential  

Monday 1st July  

Sports Day  

Wednesday 3rd July  

Move Up Day  

Thursday  4th July 

Coffee Afternoon 

Friday 5th July  

Year 6 Sands Centre Trip  

Monday 8th July 

Year 5 & 6 School Play 

Tuesday 9th July 

Rivers Trust Trip—Year 5 

Wednesday 10th July  

Dent Walk & Netball Final 

Friday 19th July 

End of Summer Term 

 

Dinner Money 

This term we will going cashless with  regard 

to dinner monies.  Similar to a  secondary 

school, balances must be topped up online 

via credit or debit card or paid via direct 

debit. 

All outstanding balances must be cleared  

and any large amounts still  remaining will 

be passed onto our debt collection service.  

We will keep you updated as this process 

continues. Please contact school if you wish 

to discuss anything with regard to your     

dinner money.  

Thank you. 

Year  Certificates 
Golden 
Jumper 

 REC Connor Logan 

 1 Max & Riley Guiseppe 

 2 Joel & Coben Eden 

 3 Kian Tyler  

 4 Kitty & Coben Ella 

 5 Henley & Liala Jamie 

 6 Molly B Mollie P 

 

HALL OF FAME 

ST PATRICK’S NEWSLETTER 

Please can we remind you that it 

is your responsibility to provide 

your child with a P.E kit.    

First Holy Communion 

Our Year 3 children will be 

taking their First Holy Communion 

on Sunday 9th June at 1.00.  All 

children should be at church no 

later than 12.45.  We wish all the 

children and their families a  

happy and holy day.  Please hold 

them all in your prayers. 

Netball 

Well done to our netball 

team.  We are now going to 

the County Finals. 

 

Reception New Starters Meeting 

We will be holding our new starters 

meeting on Wednesday 26th June at 

5.00.   

 

It has been a very difficult week 

here at St Patrick’s. As you are all 

aware we have said goodbye to 

our friend and colleague Kathryn 

Turnbull and parents Cheryl Clark 

and Stacey Douglas. It is at times 

like this that we realise what a 

close knit and caring community 

we have at our school. 

Thank you all for your support. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with 

the families of those who have 

lost loved ones.  

SCHOOL NURSE 

Our School nurse will next be in 

school Friday 14th June. If you 

would like to see her, or have any 

queries please contact the school 

office and we can make an  

appointment or pass on your  

details for her to contact you.  


